
HB 1532


Representatives


I am in favor of HB 1532.  My daughter is best suited to attend Light of Christ schools in 
Bismarck.  They have a phenomenal staff and she is able to learn in a Christian environment.  It 
is truly a blessing to allow her to attend Cathedral Elementary School.


With the rising costs of everyday expenses recently it can be a financial strain to pay the 
tuition.  It seems only fair to allow some of our tax money to offset this cost.  I fully support 
public schools, but Cathedral is best suited for my daughter, for many reasons.  


Please support HB 1532


Thank you

Ben Imdieke


